
BOARD OF HEALTH ANNOUNCEMENT 

PUBLIC HEARING ON UNDERAGE SMOKELESS TOBACCO USE 

Wednesday, March 6 at 4 PM 

Town Hall, 8 Park Street, Adams 

We have invited Joyce Brewer of the Berkshire Area Health Education Center to speak at the beginning of 

our next monthly meeting. Ms. Brewer has rapidly become an expert on smokeless tobacco (“vaping”), 

particularly as its use becomes more widespread among our youth. She will provide us with information on 

vaping and what actions we may want to take. We anticipate that this hearing will last about 30 minutes.  

Here is more information on Joyce Brewer:  

Joyce Brewer is the Program Manager for The Tobacco Free Community Partnership at Berkshire AHEC, 

a program funded by the Department of Public Health’s Massachusetts Tobacco Cessation and Prevention 

Project. She has over 20 years of experience in the Human Service field serving youth, geriatric and 

disabled populations and over 20 years’ experience in managing and marketing Human Service Programs. 

She has over 20 years of training and development experience and has served as an adjunct instructor. 

 


